From: Harris, Paul - Oxfordshire County Council <Paul.Harris@Oxfordshire.gov.uk> 
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2024 10:54 AM
To: DM Planning <DMplanning@oxfordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Oxfordshire County Council Planning Reference MW.0115/21

Dear Planning Team

Thanks for this consultation. No comment from OCC Public Rights of Way

Kind regards, Paul

Paul Harris
Team Leader – Countryside Access Strategy & Development
Oxfordshire County Council

